Debra Thomeson

From: Donald Sperl <donaldsperl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 1:05 PM

To: Debra Thompson; Becky Regula
Subject: P & Z seat

External Emaill Use Caution

Good afternoon,

I am “officially” interested in the temporary seat on the planning and zoning board. T would miss the July
and August meetings for sure, but otherwise should be able.

If this is still vacant, and you choose to consider me, let me know.

Thanks!

— Donald Sperl

donaldsper|@gmail.com

(907) 518-1604



